
 

 

 

20 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have continued with our wonderful start to the new term and it has been great to see the 
pupils are continuing with their high standards.  They have been engaged and focused in their 
learning and they have continued to look smart in their uniforms.  
 
Last week, we welcomed our Year 7 parents and carers in for a Coffee Morning. It was 
absolutely wonderful to welcome all of you and an excellent opportunity for you to meet your 
child’s form tutor and Pupil Progress Leader. 
 
Our Year 11s are working hard already in preparation for their exams next Summer. Period 7 
has been launched and pupils have a number of different opportunities for extra study in their 
subjects.  Year 11 parents and carers can click on the link below to view the P7 timetable.  
 
https://www.allhallowssalford.com/need_to_know/intervention/  
 
We know how important homework is at All Hallows and understand that it can significantly 
contribute to pupil progress.  You can support pupils with this by making sure they have a 
quiet space at home to work or by encouraging them to attend Homework Club.  Please click 
on the link below to access the homework timetable for all year groups. 
 
All Hallows R.C. High School - Homework (allhallowssalford.com) 
 
We have welcomed a few visitors to the school this week.  Sister Anna came in on Thursday 
to speak to our Year 8s about the Confirmation Programme.  Sister Anna leads on this 
Sacrament and spoke to the pupils about what it involves.  Mrs Shepherd will be handing the 
letters out to all pupils on Monday morning and that details how you can sign your child up for 
Confirmation. The Year 8s engaged really well with Sister Anna and it will be lovely to see the 
pupils preparing for this Sacrament over the next few months.   
 
Today, we welcomed two visitors in to school. Our Year 7s had their assembly from The 
Gideons and all pupils were given the opportunity to take a copy of The New Testament home 
with them.  We are extremely grateful that they came in and that we could support their mission 
of making the Word of God available to everyone.  We were also delighted to welcome an 
Undergraduate student from Cambridge University.  She spoke to a group of our Year 11s 
about her journey and her experiences at one of the world’s leading universities. 
   
Please do remember that if you have any queries you can contact the school on 0161 921 
1900. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Walker  
Headteacher 
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